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Conservation Area 

Advisory 

Committee

Whilst we regret the loss of an independent retail business on Parkway, we do not object to the proposed 

change of use in this instance, as it enables the continued use of the adjacent offices. We welcome the 

proposal to use the shop window for suitable changing displays.
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